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Glendale Police Identify Pedestrian in Fatal Collision 

 
 

GLENDALE, AZ. –  On Tuesday, October 29, 2019, at approximately 5:49 PM, Glendale 

Police responded to reports of a pedestrian that was struck by a vehicle while in the roadway 

near 55th Ave and Camelback Rd.  As officers arrived, an adult male pedestrian was located and 

had sustained life-threatening injuries.  First responders administered emergency life-saving first 

aid and transported the victim to a local valley hospital.   The driver involved remained on scene 

following the incident.   

 

The pedestrian later succumbed to his injuries from the collision. He was identified as 65-year-

old Glendale resident, Ha Hoang Trang.  

 

Detectives from the Vehicular Crimes Unit assumed the investigation and were able to determine 

the vehicle had been traveling westbound when it struck Trang who was crossing Camelback 

Road. It does not appear speed or impairment were factors of the collision. The investigation is 

ongoing at this time. The driver has not been charged criminally.  

 

A photograph has been included below of Trang.  
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(Ha Hoang Trang, 65yo) 

 

### 

*Spanish translation available 

 

“The Glendale Police Department’s mission  

is to protect the lives and property of the people we serve.” 

 

Glendale Police Department 

 a proud recipient of CALEA National Accreditation since 2000 

 

 


